
 

 
The Needles Lodge at Camp Kiwanee is available year round for Wedding Ceremonies and Receptions. Since 
being placed on the National Register of Historic Places in 2005, the Camp has become an even more popular 
location for weddings that you and yours will not soon forget. Let us help make your special day that much more 
memorable. 

 
Frequently Asked Questions 

 
 
What is the capacity of The Needles Lodge? 
We can accommodate up to 200 guests for a sit-down dinner, while still accommodating  an excellent sized 
dance floor for your celebration. 

 

 
Can we have our ceremony on site? 
Yes! With a stunning view of Maquan Pond and our special drop windows for additional seating, the 
newly renovated back deck of the Needles Lodge makes for an intimate setting for your ceremony. 

 

 
Will someone from Camp Kiwanee be present for our event? 
A Camp Kiwanee Caretaker will be on-site during your event to ensure that you, your caterer and your 
guests have everything they need. 

 

 
Can we bring in decorations? 
You are welcome to bring in flowers, photographs,  favors, centerpieces, battery-operated candles or other 
items in keeping with the theme of your wedding. Decorations must be removed at the end of the event. 

 

 
Are candles allowed? 
The Hanson Fire Department requires that open flames are not permitted inside the Needles Lodge. 
Battery-operated candles are recommended to create candle-light ambiance inside. 

 

 
How much time do we have to decorate? 
Our rental rates are based on a 4 hour set up time frame. We will provide you access to the building for 4 
hours prior to your function for set up. 

 

 
Can we bring in our own alcohol and/or beverages? 
For over 10 years The Bartending  Services of New England has been Camp Kiwanee’s exclusive vendor of 
non-alcoholic and alcoholic beverages. Any questions or concerns about our bartending service can be 
directed to the owner of The Bartending  Services of New England, Mr. William Fuller @ 508 923-4744. 

 

 
Is our celebration limited to specific hours? 
Because we allow only one event per day, you are welcome to have your wedding and reception at the time 
you choose, as long as the festivities are over by 11 p.m. Clean-up should be completed so that the Lodge 
can be locked ½ hour after completion of your event. 


